
  

    
 
 Polling Notice - General Election 
 
 
Notice is hereby given to eligible voters of the Saugeen First Nation #29 Indian 
Band that a General Election poll will be held Friday August 26, 2022, to elect one 
(1) Chief and nine (9) Councillors of the Band, and that such poll will be open from 
nine (9:00) o'clock a.m. local time until eight (8:00) o'clock p.m. local time at the 
James Mason Memorial Cultural/Recreation Centre.  I will count the votes that 
same day, Friday August 26, 2022, at the same location immediately after the 
close of the poll and declare the results of the election.   

 
All members of Saugeen First Nation #29, whether they are living on-reserve or 
off-reserve, who are eighteen (18) years of age or older on Friday the 26th day of 
August, 2022 are eligible voters and may cast a ballot in person or by mail-in. 
 
Eligible voters living off-reserve, for whom a last-known address is made available 
to the Electoral Officer by the Saugeen First Nation #29, shall be sent a mail-in 
ballot package. 
 
Eligible voters living on-reserve, who for any reason choose not to attend the poll 
or who are unable to attend the poll in person on Friday August 26, 2022, may 
contact the Electoral Officer to receive a mail-in ballot after July 22, 2022.   
 
Eligible voters who receive or pick up a mail-in ballot package may attend the poll 
and vote in person but, in doing so, shall forfeit the count of their mail-in ballot. 
 
 Given under my hand at Saugeen First Nation #29, July 15th, 2022. 

 
 

 ___________________________________ 
 G. Scott Jacobs, Electoral Officer 
 
If you have any questions, please call me or Karen Jacobs at (705) 741-3773, or 
by e-mail at scott.jacobs@sympatico.ca.  
 



 

SAUGEEN FIRST NATION GENERAL 
ELECTION DETAILS  

FOR  

AUGUST 26TH, 2022, ELECTION DAY. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELECTION POLL IS OPEN FROM 9:00 AM (LOCAL 
TIME) UNTIL 8:00 PM (LOCAL TIME)  

@  

THE JAMES MASON MEMORIAL CULTURE & 
RECREATION CENTRE. 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR VOTING 
 

1. Using the pen or pencil provided, place an “X”, 
“cross(+)”, “check mark (√)” or other mark in the 
space beside the name of the candidate or 
candidates of your choice. 

 
 
2. DO NOT place any other mark on the ballot. 

 
 
3. DO NOT vote for more than one (1) candidate for 

  Chief, and nine (9) candidates for Councillor. 
 

 
4. When you have finished, fold the ballot so that 

the initials on the back can be seen (without 
showing how you voted), and hand the ballot to 
the Electoral Officer or the Deputy Electoral 
Officer. 

 
 
5. If you make a mistake, return the ballot to the 

Electoral Officer who will give you another ballot 
(only once). 


